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27 September 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Year 7 Welcome Mass 

 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 7 Welcome Mass on Wednesday 5 October at 2.00pm.  
This is a very special celebration to warmly welcome our Year 7 students and their families into the 
St Wilfrid’s community. 

Mass will be followed by light refreshments provided by our wonderful catering team.   

For seating and catering arrangements to be made, we request that tickets are booked using the 
following Eventbrite link: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/st-wilfrids-year-7-welcome-mass-tickets-427761765957 

Unfortunately, there is no parking on the school site and visitors will therefore need to arrive on 
foot please.  Please arrive at school using the Temple Park Road Entrance 

 
 

Save the date 
 

Our Year 7 Parent/Carers Evening takes place on Tuesday 1 November.  More information will 
follow about how to book appointments with your child’s teachers. 
 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school for these events. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

Mrs D Ritchie 
Acting Head of School 
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